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July 5, 2018

VIA E-MAIL (kim.varner@fcc.gov)
Federal Communications Commission
Media Bureau, Audio Division
445 12 Street, SW
Washington DC 20554
Attn: Kim Varner
Re:  Supplement to Interference Complaints
(W235CN, Providence, RI)

Application for FM Translator License
(BLFT-20171124AAA)

Dear Ms. Varner:

This will notify the Commission that Radio Sharon Foundation (“Radio Sharon”),
licensee of Station W235CN, Providence, Rhode Island, is currently fully investigating each of
the new complaints submitted by Red Wolf Broadcasting Corporation (“Red Wolf”), licensee of
Station WJJF, Montauk, New York in its recently filed Supplement. Radio Sharon will file a
report with the Commission as soon as we have concluded our investigation of the complaints’
claims contained in the Supplement,

However, because of the substantial similarity of the new complaints to earlier submitted
complaints by Red Wolf, and based on the facts already in evidence regarding those earlier-

submitted complaints, as well as our preliminary investigation of the new complainants’
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locations, which are, for the most part, located outside of the WJJF 54 dBu contour or are
virtually identical to locations of earlier-submitted complaints which were investigated and
found to be unable to receive any interference caused by Station W235CN, it appears that these
new claims will lack substantive merit, suffering from the same problems as earlier-submitted
complaints.

Radio Sharon expects to file its response to the newest claims of interference as soon as

we conclude our current inquiry. Please submit any questions to undersigned counsel.

Sincerely,
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LeeJ . Peltzman
Counsel to
Radio Sharon Foundation

cc: Scott Woodworth, Esq.
(swoodworth@edingerlaw.net)
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